Dear Parents & Caregivers,

e Olmsted 156 Library is hosting a Talking Leaves Book Fair from Tuesday,
May 10th to Thursday, May 12th, 2022.

e We are very excited to be partnering with local Buffalo bookstore, Talking
Leaves Books. For 3 days, they will be “bringing their store” to our school,
with books that are curated just for our students. There will be books for
middle school and high school students at different price points.

e Teachers have signed up to bring their classes during the day & students can
visit the fair from their lunch and study halls.

¢ Information has been shared with students & teachers on Olmsted’s
Schoology News group, which students can access.

e You can find complete information on the main Olmsted library page

e Please note the book fair is a fundraiser for the library and therefore any
book that may need to be returned must be returned to the fair before it
concludes. Returns cannot be accepted after that. We appreciate your
understanding.

Thank you in advance for helping us make this a successful fair!

-Ms. Cowe, Library Media Specialist



https://www.buffaloschools.org/Page/98900

